
 
May 22, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Montgomery County Precinct 4 Off-System Bridge 

Replacements community project funding in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for 

this project is located at 23628 Roberts Road, New Caney, Texas 77357.  

 

The project will allow Montgomery County Precinct 4 to develop very detailed cost estimates 

and construction schedules for these bridge replacement projects. This is an appropriate use of 

Federal taxpayer dollars because replacing these bridges will increase public safety and 

resilience of the areas served by these roads.  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morgan Luttrell  

Member of Congress 

 


